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NOTIFICATION
(Faculty Recruitment)

No.: NLSIU-22022/8/2017-ADMN 22.04.2017

It is hereby notified that the last date for applying to faculty positions is extended upto

08.05.2017.
All those awaiting the results of UGC NET January, 2017 are also eligible to apply. Their

applications, however, will ultimately be considered depending upon their clearance of the

Examination, but it will not act as a bar on application itself.
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Prof. (Dr.) R. Venkata Rao
Vice-Chancellor



